Filming and Photographing in the Library

Individuals or organizations that wish to film or take photographs in the library, including all
branch libraries, must first get permission to do so from either the Associate Dean for Public
Services or the Dean of the University Libraries. Once approved, these requests will be
forwarded to the library's Security office.



